Year 3 and 4 ~ Miss Smith ~ 23rd October 2020

We have had a super first half term. The children have been fantastic, they have
worked so hard, tried their best and had lots of fun. Please enjoy looking at the
photos of some of the things we have done this half term.

Stars of the week

Writer of the week - Emilie
Reader of the week - Leila
Mathematician of the week - Joshua G

Star of the week - Xander

Parents Evening

It was lovely to meet you all virtually
this week. Thank you for all your
positive comments. It really has been
a pleasure to teach your children this
half term, each and every one of them
is a credit to you as their parents.

Concerns/Questions
If you or your child has any concerns please feel to contact me
on my class email smith34@st-peters.notts.sch.uk Any urgent
enquiries should be directed to the school office.

Have a brilliant half term.

Take Care
Miss Smith x




